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Project Description: The Northwest 
Greenway Connector Project will make a 
greenway connection between Victor Ashe 
Park and the pedestrian bridge over Western 
Avenue (SR-62) constructed by the 
Tennessee Department of Transportation at 
the intersection of Ball Camp Pike and 
Western Avenue. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:  
Bid Opening: November 20, 2020 
Notice to Proceed: July 19, 2021 
Contract Completion Date: August 15, 2022 
 
Current Construction Contract Price: 
$1,207,729 
 
Engineering Department September 2022 Status: The construction contract was 
awarded at the December 15, 2020, City Council Meeting.  A pre-construction meeting 
was held on March 23, 2021.  Ball Camp Pike is reduced to one lane.  The project is 
substantially complete and a final walkthrough was held on June 3, 2022.   A ribbon-
cutting was held on June 13, 2022.  The project is complete. 
  
Project Designer: Barge Design Solutions, Inc. 
Construction Contractor: Adams Contracting, LLC 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer: Amanda Koenig, PE (865) 215-6100 
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Greenway Advocates and City Staff Officially 
Opening the Northwest Greenway Connector – 

June 2022 

Looking East from 4945 Ball Camp Pike 
February 2022 


